YOUR CLUB LETTERHEAD

4/03/2022

Dear Member / Participant

Thank you for your support and cooperation as we work through an evolving COVID landscape in Western Australia. Our focus remains the health and safety of our players, officials, coaches and families involved at our football club.

Please be advised that we have been notified of a positive COVID-19 case involving our football club, and you should immediately monitor for symptoms.

According to the WA State Government definitions of a Close Contact, we do not believe you have reached the required thresholds to be deemed a close contact; however, we encourage you to monitor for symptoms, and if you do have symptoms then please get tested immediately.

We would also remind all players, coaches, volunteers and families that if you do have symptoms then please do not attend the football club for training or games. 

We thank you for your support in this matter as we aim to provide a safe environment for all people to participate.

Yours sincerely


<<NAME>>
Club President 

